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Agenda Item 
Item 8. A. – Distribution of Managers 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
At the February 19, 2025, Board of Managers meeting, Manager Lammers proposed a motion to grant 
Scott County additional representation to the Board, but the motion did not pass. During the March 19, 
2025, meeting, various options for achieving this were presented to the Board, but no action was 
taken. 

Among the options—redistribution of managers or addition of a manager—the former requires a 
petition initiated by the County. The latter, adding a manager, can be petitioned by the Board of 
Managers. If the Board were to petition, it would need to establish that the addition of a manager 
would benefit public welfare, public interest, and the purpose of 103D.305.  For the first option, 
redistribution, the responsibility lies with Scott County Court. The second option, which could be 
initiated by the LMRWD, has not yet been formally requested by any county. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, April 16, 2025 


